

Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050



Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk

12th November 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

We are writing to let you know the arrangements for our Christmas performances. The children in Year 3 and Year 4 are working together and you are invited to attend one of the following performances:

Tuesday 10th December - performance at 2.00pm **OR**Wednesday 11th December - performance at 9.15am

We are limited with space in our hall and therefore have to limit the number of spaces to two adults, for health and safety reasons. If you have children in more than one year group, please choose one of the performances to attend.

Admission will be by reservation only and this can be obtained from the school office from Friday 29th November or by completing and returning the reply slip below. Places will be on a first come first served basis, with any spare seats being allocated by **Friday 6th December**.

Refreshments will be available at the performances for a small contribution.





Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050





Please return to the office by Friday 29th November





Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk







Headteacher: Mrs J Sherlock Tel: 01273 874050

Email: office@eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk
Website: www.eastbrook.w-sussex.sch.uk



